
SUBMISSION FOR FIRE SERVICES BILL 

There has been no consultation except with Peter Marshall, the head of the UFU- all 
the government is doing is pleasing him and his union at the expense of the 
volunteer organisation. 

There are too many lies being told, and details aren’t known. 

 

Bruce McKay 
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